EQUAL OPPORTUNITY NOTICE

Rice University is committed to equal opportunity in education and
employment. It is the policy of Rice University to attract qualified
individuals of diverse backgrounds to its faculty, staff, and student
body. Rice University does not discriminate against any individual on
the basis of race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity,
national or ethnic origin, ancestry, age, genetic information, disability, or
veteran status in its admissions, educational programs, or employment.
In employment, the university seeks to recruit, hire, and advance qualified
candidates, including women, members of underrepresented minority
groups, individuals with disabilities, and protected classes of military
veterans specified by law.
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